From: Kate Throckmorton

To: Larkin, Elizabeth

Subject: FW: 230 Ridgefield Road - Extension Granted for Corrective Action Application
Date: Monday, April 5, 2021 3:23:03 PM

Liz,

| am forwarding this to you as | see Mike is out this week.

thx

Kate Throckmorton, LA

Environmental L.and Solutions, LL.C
Landscape Architecture & Environmental Planning

8 Knight Street, Suite 203, Norwalk, CT 06851
Ph: 203-855-7879

From: Kate Throckmorton

Sent: Monday, April 05, 2021 3:02 PM

To: Conklin, Mike <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>

Subject: FW: 230 Ridgefield Road - Extension Granted for Corrective Action Application

Mike,
In addition,
Please note Chris Smith has relayed that hay has been applied to the exposed trail areas.

Kate Throckmorton, LA

Environmental L.and Solutions, LL.C
Landscape Architecture & Environmental Planning

8 Knight Street, Suite 203, Norwalk, CT 06851
Ph: 203-855-7879

From: cdsmith81 @gmail.com <cdsmith81@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 05, 2021 2:58 PM

To: Kate Throckmorton <kate@elsllc.net>

Subject: RE: 230 Ridgefield Road - Extension Granted for Corrective Action Application

The hay was applied too, fyi...

From: Kate Throckmorton <kate@elsllc.net>
Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 2:31 PM
To: Larkin, Elizabeth <elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org>; cdsmith81@gmail.com

Cc: Conklin, Mike <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: 230 Ridgefield Road - Extension Granted for Corrective Action Application

Mike,
As | mentioned on the phone last week, | am requesting a further extension for the submission
deadline for this application.
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Due to the back log of work from wetlands scientist and surveyors we have not been able to obtain
all the information you have requested.

However, please note the surveyor is scheduled to begin rehanging the wetlands flags at the
beginning of next week, at this junction we expect a complete application to be ready for the
following deadline of April 21.

Thank you,

Kate Throckmorton, LA

Environmental Land Solutions, LI.C
Landscape Architecture & Environmental Planning

8 Knight Street, Suite 203, Norwalk, CT 06851
Ph: 203-855-7879

From: Larkin, Elizabeth <elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 3:28 PM

To: cdsmith81 @gmail.com

Cc: Kate Throckmorton <kate@elsllc.net>

Subject: Extension Granted for Corrective Action Application

Hi Chris,

Your request for an extension of the due date for your complete Corrective Action Application was
approved per the attached. Your due date is April 7, 2021.

Thank you,

Liz

Secretary, Environmental Affairs
203-563-0180
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